
Dear Ms Craig, 

I write to object to the retrospective planning which has been 
proposed at 9 Frognal gardens. The original plans were 
passed showing wrought Iron gams( as originally there ) and 
the householders ignored this and went ahead to fit the most 
unsuitable wooden gates which are hideous. They do not look 
at all fitting for this area and particularly the 20's house which 
is part o f  a very nice estate. 

It cannot he right to allow the planning office give their 
approval and to have this ignored. 

si Y, 


